
 

Date: Wednesday 19th June 2024 

Time: 1:30pm – 2:30pm 

Location: Bourne Abbey C of E Primary Academy 

 

For our final SEND Coffee Afternoon of this academic  
year, we would like to invite parents and carers from 

Bourne Abbey and Bourne Elsea Park together to attend    
a short session about developing language through play. 

This session will be held at Bourne Abbey and will be      
delivered by a fantastic Speech and Language Therapist, 

Lisa Threadgill. You will then have the opportunity to have 
a cup of tea and a biscuit whilst chatting to other parents 

and carers in a friendly, informal environment. 

You will be able to sign up via ParentMail. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there!  


